

Winnipeg School Division International Education Program

Dear Parents of Students attending Kelvin High School,

WSD International would like to partner with parents of students attending Kelvin High School, to provide safe and caring homestays for international students arriving this September. We will match you with a student, issue a generous monthly stipend to offset costs (\$925.00/month), and provide ongoing homestay family support. You will offer yourself and your family the opportunity to build a deeper cultural understanding through relationships and memories created and shared with an international "brother" or "sister", "son" or "daughter".

Some students will study for a semester, others for multiple years. They choose Canada for their high school abroad experience because of its quality education and diversity! Hosting one of these students for Winnipeg School Division's (WSD) International Program is a rewarding opportunity for your whole family!

We sincerely hope that you will consider supporting WSD's international program by hosting a student next year. If you are interested, or just want to learn more, please contact us at 204-789-0444 or email homestays@wsd1.org. You can also visit our website https://bit.ly/faqshomestayfamilies for more information. To see what we get "up to", follow us on Instagram @wsdinternational.

Warm WSD Regards,

Kaleigh Simon

Homestay Administrator, WSD International

Cc Aaron Benarroch, International Program Director, Winnipeg School Division Timothy Cox, Principal, Kelvin High School

Warm WSD Regards,

AMM